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Today SUPATRAC announces a revision to the Blackbird tone-arm, the Blackbird 
‘Farpoint’. 


The Blackbird Farpoint increases pivot distance by a centimetre with a corresponding 
increase in arm length on the same turntable. Hence the name, ‘Farpoint’. Farpoint 
tone-arms incorporate reinforcement at the critical headshell and thrustbox junctions. 
The arm pillar is stiffer and more universal, allowing each Blackbird tone-arm to be 
adapted to a wider range of turntable mounts. Suspension and lean (‘azimuth’) 
adjustments have been separated so that hot-swapping tone-arms is more easily 
achieved without the need to re-adjust the suspension.


The range of pivot distances is also increased and suspension length is shortened. 
These improvements make the Blackbird Farpoint more adaptable while improving the 
Blackbird’s already unprecedented performance by a whisker. The Blackbird Farpoint 
is on demonstration at this weekend’s UK Hifi Show Live at Ascot Racecourse, 29 
September to 1 October 2023.


For more information please contact:
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